
Construction 
update 

June 25, 2014 

http://www.thomaidis.com/gtaaextras/content/index_2.html


Construction 

• Construction projects to date have been completed on 
schedule.  

• Runway 15L-33R will not be available from July 2nd - 
July 6th for navigation equipment installation by Nav 
Canada. 

• An increase in non-preferential runway use is 
anticipated during this time.  

• Any changes will be updated on our website as and 
when confirmed.  

 

 




